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UPCOMING  AND  ONGOING 

http://lv.lethsd.ab.ca  (403) 328-5454  @lakeviewleth  lakeviewleth  

Thu Sep 30 — NO SCHOOL National Day for Truth & Reconciliation 

Fri Oct 1 — Orange Shirt Day 

 

Mon Oct 4 — Fri Oct 8 — Feed the Bug! Food Drive for the Lethbridge Food Bank 

Mon Oct 11 — Thanksgiving (No School for Students) 

Tue Oct 12 — Professional Learning (No School for Students) 

Tue Oct 12 — Popcorn orders due through School Cash Online tonight! 

Wed Oct 13 — Professional Learning (No School for Students) 

Thu Oct 14 — Professional Learning in the AM & Parent Teacher Conferences for Gr 1—5 

in the PM (No School for Students) 

Fri Oct 15 — Parent Teacher Conferences for Gr 1 –5 (No School for Students) 

Tue Oct 19 — School Council meeting 7:00pm 

Thu Oct 28 — Picture Retake Day & Picture Day for Tu/Th Kindergarten students 

Fri Oct 29 — Halloween. Students may wear a costume to school. Please be mindful that 

costumes can be very scary for some children. Ensure costumes worn to school do not 

include props, violence, blood or weapons. 
 

SCHOOL COUNCIL 

LOOKING DEEPER 
http://lv.lethsd.ab.ca/Deeper.php 

for information about: 

 

• WestWind Gymnastics PD Day Camps 

• My Bus Stop app 

• Mental Health Capacity Building - Corn Maze 
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Welcome to Lakeview Elementary School.  
On Sept 21, 2021 we held our first school 
council meeting for this school year. Our new 
board is 

Chair - Candice Beattie 
Vice - Rachelle Ririe 
Secretary - Stephanie Kwasney 
Treasurer -  Stacey Keraiff 

This year at Lakeview is going to be different 
and exciting. Half of our school population is 
brand new! Like many of you this is my first 
year here. As a board, we are excited to get 
to know all the new students and their 
families. We invite you to join us next month 
for our school council meeting thru Teams on 
Oct 19, at 7pm.  

Candice Beattie - Chair 
candicebeattie@hotmail.com  

We're excited for your help in fundraising for 
field trips at Lakeview! 

This popcorn fundraiser will start on Monday 
October 4 and orders are due on Tuesday, 
October 12 through School Cash Online. More 
details will be sent home & emailed out on 
Monday, October 4! 

Kernels Popcorn Fundraiser 

What a wonderful and busy month we've had.  We are all adjusting to the earlier 
school start time and the changes we've made to student drop off/pick up locations, 
particularly in Grade 1, have alleviated congestion in the alley.  Thank you for your 
support in helping your children arrive at their door on time--not always an easy feat 
with an 8:00 am start time! While we still have several construction fences 
surrounding our school, progress is being made in this area as well and we're hopeful 
that we'll be able to use these spaces soon. 

This month, we held our first School Council meeting and elected our board.  Thank 
you to the parents who stepped up to fill these positions.  Please note that our next 
meeting is October 19 @ 7:00 pm on Microsoft Teams.  All parents of Lakeview 
Elementary School are invited and encouraged to attend.  It's a great opportunity to 
stay informed and to contribute ideas to support your child's education. 

Our learning has been focused on establishing routines and procedures, getting to 
know all the beautiful faces that make up Lakeview Elementary and building a caring 
community.  This past month we celebrated the amazing Canadian, Terry Fox and the 
resilience he showed while battling a terminal illness.  We continued his legacy by 
participating in a run for Terry and raising money for cancer research.  And, in the 
spirit of Truth and Reconciliation, we honour the survivors of residential schools and 
the many indigenous children who never made it home.  The important work of 
reconciliation will continue throughout the year, with one opportunity being Orange 
Shirt Day which will be celebrated by Lakeview on Friday, October 1.   

Finally, the lovely weather has allowed us to be outside more and to enjoy the 
sunshine.  As always, I would love to hear from you with any questions. 

   Connie Adserballe — Principal, Lakeview Elementary School 

FROM THE OFFICE 

http://lv.lethsd.ab.ca/
http://lv.lethsd.ab.ca/Deeper.php
mailto:candicebeattie@hotmail.com

